
Dear Madam, 
 
I am very pleased to hear a member of parliament actually taking a stand for the 
welfare of our little ones. 
 
You are right in your view that children should be children, and certainly the media 
has a lot to answer for, they and others have lost it completely, and our children will 
pay the price, unless we stop it. 
 
Kind regards. 
Dina Fernandez 
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